
 

 

July 19, 2019 

 
RE: PUBLIC NOTICE OF DRB HEARING  
 
To Whom It May Concern, 

Modulus Architects, Inc. on behalf of the Carlisle Development (KMART Development), will be 
submitting an application to the Development Review Board (DRB) for approval of Site 
Development Plan. We will be submitting our application on July 26, 2019.  

Project or Development Proposal 
Carlisle Development (KMART Development) 
2100 Carlisle Blvd. NE 
Modulus Architects, Inc. 
c/o Angela Williamson, CEO/Principal 
DRB Site Plan 
 
A Hearing will be held on August 21, 2019 at 9:00 am in the Hearing Room (Basement Level) of 
Plaza Del Sol, 600 2nd St. NW, Albuquerque, NM 87102. 
 
Useful Links 
     Integrated Development Ordinance (IDO) 

http://www.cabq.gov/planning/codes-policies-regulations/integrated-development-ordinance 
 
     IDO Interactive Map 
              https://tinyurl.com/IDOzoningmap 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information regarding this matter, please do not hesitate 
to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Angela Williamson, CEO/Principal 
Modulus Architects, Inc. 
100 Sun Ave NE, Suite 305 
Albuquerque, NM 87109 
Office (505) 338-1499 ext. 1000  
Mobile (505) 999-8016 
awilliamson@modulusarchitects.com  
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